
Caution Saves Lives
As of March 11, there have been 31 12-9’s in 2010.  31 people have been killed or injured by subway 
trains.  31 crews have had their lives disrupted.

None of the 12-9’s was the fault of the train 
crew.  But some of them might have been 
avoided if trains came into the stations more 
slowly.

We want to reduce the number of deaths 
and injuries in the subway.  We want to 
reduce the number of crews traumatized by 
something they had no control over.

Do NOT enter a station at full speed.  
Operate with caution — especially if the 
platform is crowded.  When the TD or ATD 
asks where you lost your time, say you were 
preventing 12-9’s and name the stations.  If 
supervision pushes you to go faster entering stations, let us know who and where.

Save lives — Operate with caution entering stations.
RTO reps can be reached at:

TWU Union Hall  —  212.873.6000  ask for RTO

2 Broadway  —  646.252.5549

130 Livingston  —  718.694.4212 or 4168

opeiu-153
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